
From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
To: Peter Yahiayan
Subject: RE: 1802 Ross Ave.3Packet R-R Ltr.10-16-22
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 8:12:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Mr. Yahiayan,
 
I have not seen any of the required materials as outlined in my October 16 letter. I would encourage
you have a representative attend the Council meeting this afternoon (if you did not register to testify
by phone) if you don’t wish the building to be ordered removed.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 
 

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) 
Sent: Sunday, October 16, 2022 1:32 PM
To: Peter Yahiayan <dealsbypeter@gmail.com>
Cc: Humphrey, Robert (CI-StPaul) <robert.humphrey@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul)
<steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>;
Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 1802 Ross Ave.3Packet R-R Ltr.10-16-22
 
Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.  
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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